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PRESS RELEASE
DATE: OCTOBER 24, 2018
FROM: CITY OF ST. CLAIRSVILLE

SUBJECT: BOIL ORDER IN VICINITY OF N. MARKET ST.

RELEASE: IMMEDIATE

St. Clairsville’s Water Department crews began working to replace a single water
hydrant in the City on Wednesday morning, October 24, 2018. This work has
disrupted water service to City residents who live on:

North Market Street from Penn Lane to Park Drive
Penn Lane

Park Drive

Glendale Avenue

Wallace Street and

Brice Street.

Water service was restored at 2:15 P. M. and a 48-HOUR BOIL ORDER will be
in effect from this time. Any residences which experienced service disruption are
subject to the boil order. Residents may notice water discoloration, but the Water
Department does not expect any further disruption in service.

If questions, please call 740-695-1161 or 740-695-1410 between 8:30 A. M. and
430 P. M. After business hours, residents may contact the City’s Police
Department on 740-695-0123 for non-emergency inquiries.
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